
From: Marian McKeown <MMcKeown@asu.asn.au>  
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 2:34 PM 
To: Chambers - Asbury VP <Chambers.Asbury.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: alexandersmith@outlook.com.au; mdavis@rtbu.org.au; rosalie.connor@aigroup.com.au; 
Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au; Ruchi Bhatt <ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au> 
Subject: AM2024/7 Application by Alexander Smith - Rail Industry Award  
 
Dear Associate, 
 
We write in relation to the above matter. 
 

The Australian Services Union does not make any submissions regarding the merit of the 
proposed variation. 
 
Regards, 
 
Marian McKeown 
 
 
 
MARIAN MCKEOWN  
National Industrial Officer 
 

AUSTRALIAN SERVICES UNION 
National Office Melbourne 
Ground Floor 
116 Queensberry Street 
Carlton South VIC 3053 
 
M  0499 025 089 
E  mmckeown@asu.asn.au 
C  Wurundjeri Country 
www.asu.asn.au 
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By your side 
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